P-TOWN PROPERTIES, LLC

WINTER MAINTENANCE

Dear Tenant:

Winter is coming!  We would like to remind you that it is your responsibility to keep the water running inside your home!
1.  Disconnect all outside hoses.  Anytime outside weather is freezing all hoses on the outside of the house should be disconnected.  This helps prevent your outside faucet from freezing.

2.  Keep all water inside your home running:  It is important to keep water moving in all of the water pipes to prevent freezing.  It requires more than just a drop…keep the stream approximately the widths of a pencil lead (both hot and cold) from every faucet especially when the outside temperature is below freezing.
3.  Leave cabinet doors open under sinks.  This allows some heat near the pipes.

4.  Keep heat on and at a reasonable temperature.  If you are going to be gone be sure to leave the heat on and the water dripping.  Also, let P-Town Properties know if you are not going to be home for several days.

5.  Space Heaters.  Use extreme caution when using space heaters.  A spike in home fires happens every year from improper use of space heaters during cold weather.  Never use an extension cord with a space heater.  ALWAYS plug directly into a wall outlet.
6.  Smoke Detectors. Keep your smoke detectors up to date by testing routinely and changing  the batteries 1-2 times per year.
7.  Snow removal.  It is your responsibility to safely remove snow from your leased property.
Remember, it is not fun having no water or water all over your home. 
You efforts to prevent freezing pipes will save you both discomfort and money!
Thank you,

P-Town Management

